
Dear Phoenix Parents/Carers, 
This half term Phoenix will be learning about the SRE (Sex and Relationship Education) 
aspect of their PSHE curriculum. At this stage we will be specifically looking at emotional 
changes during puberty, how we can be sensitive to others and human reproduction. 
Pupils will learn: 

• about human reproduction in the context of the human lifecycle 
• how a baby is made and grows (conception and pregnancy) 
• about roles and responsibilities of carers and parents 
• about different relationships and respecting people we care about 
• about how the body changes as we go through puberty including discussing 

emotions and relationships. 
• to ask questions about sex and relationships with confidence, where to find support 

and advice when they need it. 

It is an essential part of the curriculum (which is linked closely to our science 
curriculum) and although it is voluntary we would strongly recommend your child 
takes part. Please do not hesitate to pop into school to look at the resources we use and the 
content in the unit of work. I would be happy to talk it through and explain what they will 
be learning about. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Phoenix Staff 
  
Please send the slip below back to school only if you do not want your child to take part. 
  
............................................................................................................................. ....................................... 
Name of Child: ___________________________ 

  

 
 

                                I do not give permission for my child to take part in SRE lessons. 
  
Signed: __________________________ 
 

 


